
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Father, make of me a crisis man, bring those I 

contact to a decision. Let me not be a mile post 

on a single road; make me a fork, that men must 

turn one way or another on facing Christ in me.” 

~Jim Elliot 

Dear Praying, Christian Friends, 

I hope that this letter finds you all doing 

well! I am thankful for the opportunity 

to bring you news of what God 

continues to do here in England.   

The country has recently gone through 

the election of a new Prime Minister. The result of 

this has given us an Athiest as our leader, but we 

know this has not taken God by surprise.  As it 

says in Daniel 2:21 “And he changeth the times 

and seasons: he removeth kings, and setteth up 

kings: he giveth wisdom unto the wise, and 

knowledge to them that know understanding.”  

We are confident that the Lord knows exactly 

what he is doing and has what is best for us in 

mind! Please pray with us for the leaders of this 

country!  

At the end of May beginning of June our Pastor 

and a man from our home church came to visit 

us.  We were able to show them the sights of 

Christian Heritage and of course they were able 

to do outreach with us and a bit of street 

preaching as well. They also helped by preaching 

the services while they were here, and we were 

able to sing specials together. This really blessed 

mine and Amanda’s heart.  

Another notable thing concerning both of our 

works. We have had a few of the men step up and 
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 help with some of the preaching and outreach 

load. We are thankful that the men that that God 

has placed in our church are willing to step up 

and step in where they are needed. It truly is a 

blessing to us.  Also, two of them have completed 

their first year of the School of the 

Bible.  

HARTLEPOOL 

This Summer we have been excited to 

use our new Street Talk Board. It has 

brought around more listeners, struck 

up some good conversations and 

brought us visitors to the church. This has left 

people, as our quote says,”…that men must turn 

one way or another on facing Christ..”.  

We also have taken up the South 

African tradition of Bring and 

Share (pretty much potluck) every 

other month. We love having a 

house full of people for the 

Christian fellowship and food. We 

had about 30 at the last one! 

DURHAM 

The Lord continues to bless our services here. We 

have been able to keep our presence on the 

bridge with street work and canvas a vast amount 

of the Gilesgate community.  

We continue to pray the Lord will give fruit for 

our labour. Please continue to pray for us as we 

pray for you!  

Until the Shout, 

The Smith Family 

  

 


